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Notice of Termination of Fubon Automated Stock Trading 
Hotline Service 

 
With effect from 1 August 2020, Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the 

“Bank) will terminate the Fubon Automated Stock Trading Hotlines 

Service. Thereafter, you may use our diversified securities trading 

services, including “Fubon Internet Stock Trading” Service, “Fubon 

Mobile Banking” Service or call our Manned Stock Trading Hotline at 

2842 6262. 

 

Hence, the Bank “Securities Services List of Service Charges” will be 

also revised+ accordingly. If you do not accept the related revision, you 

have the right to terminate your account(s) and/or service(s) in 

accordance with the relevant clauses under the existing “Global Terms 

and Conditions for Accounts and Services”. 

 

Should you have any enquiries or wish to terminate any of the account(s) 

and/or services(s), please visit any branches of the Bank or contact our 

Securities Services Hotline at 2842 7575 during office hours*. 

 
+ Due to the termination of the Bank’s Automated Stock Trading Hotlines Services, the related service 

charges will be removed correspondingly. Also, in line with our business operations, clause 4 of the 

Terms and Conditions of the “Securities Services List of Service Charges” related to the collection of 

foreign currency cash dividends by Hong Kong stocks will be revised accordingly. 

* Office hours: 8:30 am to 5:30 pm from Monday to Friday (except Saturday, Sunday and Public 

Holidays). 

 

 Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English 

version shall prevail.  

 

 


